
Principal Message 8/11/23 

Stevenson Families, 

We had an amazing first two days of school.  Our playground was inspected in time for the students’ first 

day and it was so great to see them enjoying the new equipment.  A huge shout out to Bob Steele 

Chevrolet for assisting us in making the purchase of this new playground.  We can’t thank them enough 

for their generosity. 

Next week begins our Book Fair and annual Read-a-Thon fundraiser.  This year, we're using an awesome 
web based fundraising system that makes it much easier for you to request pledges from your family 
and friends, and for them to make secure credit card donations online. It's fun, it's easy, and people who 
use it typically raise twice as much as those who don't! Remember, our Read-a-Thon is August 15th - 
September 8th, so please register now to help our school raise as much as we can for Curriculum 
Enhancements and professional learnings that support our students and teachers! The link to register is 
Family Login Page | Pledgestar 
 
Also in reading news, student Summer Reading Logs are Due Aug 18th.  If you have misplaced yours, one 
has been attached for your convenience.   Students that return their completed form on time will be 
able to participate in an ice cream party.   
 
Students are able to wear their Friday Spirit T-Shirts with their uniform bottoms.  If you are looking to 
purchase a Spirit Shirt, the links are below.  Orders close on August 20th. 
https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site/product/pre-order-blue-ribbon-t-
shirts/79?cs=true&cst=custom 
 
https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site/product/pre-order-school-spirit-t-
shirts/78?cs=true&cst=custom 
 
We can’t wait to welcome our tiniest Penguins next week.  Our Kindergarten students officially begin 
their Stevenson educational journey on Tuesday.  With this, please be patient with arrival and dismissal 
as it will be a bit lengthy until our new students and families get the hang of it.   
 
First through sixth grade families will have Open House on Thursday the 17th.  The first session is from 
4:15-5:00 and the second session is from 5:15-6:00.  Please follow the parking attendants directions to 
ensure we have enough space and that everyone remains safe. 
 
Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car 
loop! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 
 
Sign up to volunteer in our car loop https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop 
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